wo wo wo

COMING SOON!

"George Washington Academy Fine Arts Festival"

Wednesday, March 7, from 6:30 to 8:00 p.m.

You are invited to participate in an exciting Fine Arts Festival at GWA! There will be a Fine Art Show and Musical Presentations, as well as arts activities in the Cafeteria.

CALLING ALL ARTISTS & THOSE WHO WANT TO HELP!

We are looking for any parents who can help by leading a small art activity at one of the tables in the cafeteria. You would set up the arts activity and then help children at the event to participate in this "drop-in" activity. You may either bring your own materials or contact one of the art teachers for assistance. Here are some ideas of activities you might lead. Check the one(s) that you would be willing to do.

Coloring Pages _____

· Face Painting .

• Card Making • Playdon • Stamping
• Texture making • Cartoon drawing
• Other: (your idea):
 Music in one corner of the cafeteria to add ambiance to the art show:
(guitar/quartet/ensembleexplain):
Please indicate your commitment to help 6:10 p.m-8:20 (includes set-up and clean-up) by completing this form and returning it to the office. Once you sign up, you will be part of an email list, which will be used to update you periodically with further details. Thank you for considering being such an important part of the Fine Arts Festival at GWA!
INTENT TO PARTICIPATE
I intend on participating in this event. I will notify Mrs. Aikens or Mr. Pelletier right
away if any conflict comes up.
Parent Name (Print please)
Parent email (PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY)
Parent SignnatureDate
PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO THE OFFICE WHO WILL FORWARD IT TO LINNIE AIKENS, GR. K-2 ART TEACHER. THANKS